
 

 

 

RESOLUTION NO. 2024-252 

A RESOLUTION OF THE TOWNSHIP 
COMMITTEE OF THE TOWNSHIP OF 

BARNEGAT, COUNTY OF OCEAN AND STATE OF 
NEW JERSEY CALLING UPON THE STATE 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORATION TO ERECT 
DEER HAZARD SIGNS ALONG ROUTE 72 NEAR 

PINEWOOD ESTATES AND BRIGHTON ESTATES 
 

 WHEREAS, the Township Committee of the Township of Barnegat, 
County of Ocean, State of New Jersey (“the Township”) repeatedly requested 
the State of New Jersey Department of Transportation to assist with dangerous 
condition of Route 72 in the Township near the area of Pinewood Estates and 
Brighton at Barnegat; and 
 

WHEREAS, the Township has received requests from the residents of 
Pinewood Estates and Brighton at Barnegat that the erection of deer hazard 
notice signs as a result of the wildlife in the area which causes a real threat of 
harm to life; and 

 
WHEREAS, the Township requests the State Department of 

Transportation investigate the matter and post deer hazard signs in the area of 
Pinewood Estates and Brighton at Barnegat along Route 72. 

 
 NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED on this 2nd  day of July, 2024, by 
the Mayor and Township Committee of the Township of Barnegat, County of 
Ocean, and State of New Jersey as follows: 
 

1. The Township requests the Department of Transportation post 
deer hazard warning signs in the rural area in the Township along Route 72, a 
state highway, near the areas of Brighton at Barnegat and Pinewood Estates. 

 
2. A certified copy of this Resolution shall be forwarded by the 

Township Clerk to the following: 
 

  (a)  Mayor Joe Marte 
  (b)  Martin Lisella, Township Administrator 
  (c)  Vanessa Holman, Deputy Chief of Staff  

(d)  Francis K. O’Connor, Commissioner  
(e)  9th District Delegation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
CERTIFICATION 

 
 I certify that the foregoing Resolution was duly adopted by the Township 
of Barnegat at a meeting held on July 2nd, 2024, a quorum being present and 
voting in the majority. 
    
   ______________________________  
         Donna M. Manno, RMC,  
         Municipal Clerk 


